
Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
The Polytechnic Early Admission Exercise (EAE) will begin from 22 to 28 June 2023. Students. It is an aptitude-based
admissions exercise that allows students to apply for and receive conditional offers for admission to polytechnics prior
to receiving their final grades. It allows the polytechnics greater flexibility to select and admit students based on their
aptitudes and interests, apart from academic grades, thus allowing a wider range of talents to be recognised.
 
All Polytechnics have arranged for EAE talks and webinars for students and parents. If you are interested, you can click
on the respective links to find out more and register your interest.
·         Ngee Ann Polytechnic: https://www.np.edu.sg/eae
·         Nanyang Polytechnic: https://www.nyp.edu.sg/eae/parents-seminar.html
·         Republic Polytechnic: https://www.rp.edu.sg/eae
·         Singapore Polytechnic: https://www.sp.edu.sg/sp/admissions/admissions-exercises/early-admissions-exercise-
(eae)/about-eae
·         Temasek Polytechnic: https://www.tp.edu.sg/getready/
 
Damai Secondary School has been supporting students in arranging for EAE Writing Workshop that was conducted by
Nanyang Polytechnic. Our ECG Counsellor and teachers have also conducted mock EAE Interview to help students
prepare.


